SHAC Meeting Minutes
February 17, 2022

The Student Health Advisory Committee met in the GRISD Technology Building for the scheduled meeting.  Members present included: Janan Stephenson, Lance Cathey, Theresa Morris, Brittny Sanders, Credence Baker, and Josie Lopez.
· The SHAC met for the final time in the 2021-2022 school year.
· The SHAC discussed previous meetings and the upcoming recommendations to the school board.
· The SHAC recommends that a link to the CDC website be added to the Health Services Tab on GRISD website.  More specifically, it would be a direct link to the recommended immunization schedule. 
· SB 9 Instruction: SHAC approves of the recommendation to continue with presentations provided by Traci Cooper from Paluxy River Child Advocacy Center.

